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Special interest 

 The Shawl Knitting Ministry needs a            
coordinator! 

 Live Stream Ministry in need of streamers! 

 October 11, 2020  The Feast of Our Lady of   
La Leche 

St. Anastasia  

The Weeping Angel, Respect Life Monument 
beautification has been completed! 

Thanks Joe! 

We gathered in Our Lady’s Chapel to pray for  
the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

reciting together the Chaplet of the Seven Sorrows 



Tuesday Morning Bible Study with Joe Riffe 
Resumed at the beginning of September! 

Welcome to Our Youth 
Ministry Team! 

The Knights of Columbus  

Marie Baert  Lauren Eavenson 
THANK YOU to the 

parishioners of  
St. Anastasia for your 
support of the Knights 
of Columbus Fall Food 

Drive. Around 1600 lbs. 
of food was collected, 
along with $2695 in 

cash and gift cards, far 
exceeding the $1500 

collected in September 
2019!   

 
Donations going  

directly to the food 
banks,  St. Johns  

Ecumenical Ministries, 
St. Francis House, and 
Catholic Charities help 

meet family crisis needs 
that cannot be met with 

food.  Thank you for 
your generosity!   

Middle School Youth Group meets 
Sundays at 11:45 a.m. — 1:30 p.m. in 

the St. Anthony Hall Youth Center! 
 

Bring your friends and join us for food, 
fun and faith!!! 

 
Stay tuned for High School Youth Group 

information coming SOON!!! 
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Rosary Makers meet on 
the second and fourth 
Monday of the month in 
St. Jude Celebration Hall 
at 1:30 p.m. 
 
In celebration of the 
Feast of Our Lady of La 
Leche, the Rosary Makers 
will be in the Narthex on 
Sunday October 11th 
demonstrating how  
Rosaries are made.   

 
Reflection: 
 

“Christ has no body now but yours. No hands, no feet on earth but yours. Yours are 
the eyes through which he looks compassion on this world. Yours are the feet with 
which he walks to do good. Yours are the hands through which he blesses all the 
world. Yours are the hands, yours are the feet, yours are the eyes, you are his body. 
Christ has no body now on earth but yours.”  — St. Teresa of Ávila  

Vespers were celebrated on September 14th, the 
Feast of the Exultation of the Holy Cross. 

 
 
 
 
 
The St. Augustine Fire 
Department welcomed 
the children of Cathedral 
Parish back to school 
demonstrating the  
importance of wearing 
masks! 


